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Dear Dave, 
 
I just wanted to let you know what a pleasure it is working 
with you and all your guys.  I have worked with hundreds 
of DJ’s in my 30 years planning weddings and I have to say 
you’re the best!  You and your guys are professional, fun, 
organized and prepared for the events.  I would recommend 
you to anyone.  Keep up the good work.   
 
 
 
Thank you for the great service! 
 
Toni Khayat 
 
Toni Khayat 
 
Midlane Golf Resort 
Director of Sales 
 











Hello David,
 
I would love to take this opportunity to say thank you once again for taking such good care of our 
clients. We know that when we recommend your services for the photo booth or music we are going 
to get rave reviews. You are always there to help us work with our clients and their budgets and 
provide excellence service!
 
We can always count on you to be on time  and most important be prepared for any emergency or 
last minute changes from our brides and grooms! Dave whatever the event is from our dream 
weddings to our corporate holiday parties we know that our guests are going to be taken care of 
and talking about their experience for years to come!
 
Thank you again for all that you do for us at the Marriott and for our guests!
 
Linda
 
Linda Shafer
Senior Catering Sales Executive
Lincolnshire Marriott Resort
10 Marriott Drive
Lincolnshire, IL
847-634-5931 - Direct
847-634-7025 - Fax
linda.shafer@marriott.com
www.lincolnshiremarriottresort.com


